
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors                            March 30, 2020  
501 Low Gap Road 
Ukiah, CA 95482  
 
Re: ​Clarification on Cannabis Tax Due Dates 
 
Honorable Board of Supervisors, 
 
We greatly appreciate the Tax Collector's immediate efforts to delay the True-Up deadline for 
Minimum Cultivation Taxes to April 30, 2020.  
 
We request that the Board consider an extension to May 31, 2020 given that no in-person 
payments can be made and many cannabis tax payers have no means other than cash to pay their 
tax bill.  
 
Thank-you and Staff for your hard work and extraordinary efforts in this time of crisis. 
 
Mendocino Cannabis Alliance 


